
Community Council Minutes 

January 21, 2016 

In Attendance:  Kristian Wang, Sherry Mullen, Wendy Neff, Allison Riddle, Becky Tatum, Lisa 

Moller, Natalie Preston, Marcia Young, Jenessa and Gary Sant, Jason Ginos, Liz Roberts, Ben 

Lauritzen, Kevin Prusse.   

Welcomed by Kristian Wang. 

Minutes reviewed and approved from November’s meeting.   

Letters to local businesses:  Mr. Prusse read the council the parts he added to the letter (Math pilot 

program, French immersion program, PTA activities, Community Council).   

Family Game Night:  February 25, Thursday, 6:30 to 8:00  

We will have the games in the pods again.  Our focus this time will be is on probabilities.  The students 

are now supposed to be able to explain how and why they get an answer.   

1.  We will give students a chance to play games that help them articulate their thinking.   

2.  We want to help teach parents how to ask those questions during a game to get their child thinking 

about it.   

Games and focus will be a little bit different, there will be more reasoning and more articulation.  Mrs. 

Riddle will give teachers suggestions at the next faculty meeting.  We will use some math games as door 

prizes.  Fliers will go out the first week of February.  Mrs. Riddle has pictures from last year that we can 

attach to the flier.   Mrs. Riddle will have some basic fact games out in the center of the pods for people 

to take.   

Estimation jars:  We will divide them for kindergarten, first and second, third and fourth and fifth and 

sixth.  Mr. Prusse will do one jar for each category.  Mrs. Roberts will do a jar for Kindergarten.  Council 

members will take 30 minutes shifts at the store, will sign up for shifts at out next meeting and also 

bring estimation jars.   

Mr. Prusse showed us the prizes the kids will get to choose from.  Mr. Prusse will get some colored dice 

and Rubik’s cubes to add to prizes.   

Our next meeting will be Thursday, February 18 at 5:00.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:50.  


